Re: Appointment of Interim Chair of Cafcass

12 February 2020 at 15:29

Thanks for this update. The Commissioner had sight of this appointment back in November, where he
agreed to the appointment of Sally Cheshire as Chair of Cafcass while a substantive competition is
held. Thank you for confirming her term and that a competition will launch imminently, | will certainly
inform the Commissioner for you.

A gentle reminder that for all appointments without competition under Section 3.3 of the Code that the
Commissioner must be consulted in good time before the appointment is announced.

All Section 3.3 appointees are listed on the OCPA website - if you could direct me to the
announcement on gov.uk when it is live that would be most helpful.

Best wishes,
Gabrielle Bourke
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